
 

 
 
 

 

ASTHO In-Person Event Participation Policy  
Updated October 2024  

  

ASTHO is committed to providing a safe in-person environment and experience.  
  

ASTHO strongly encourages up-to-date COVID-19 and Influenza vaccination, including 
recommended boosters, for those that participate in any ASTHO-hosted in-person meetings 
and events.  

  

In tandem with venue staff, ASTHO will follow guidance from the Centers for Disease Control 

and Prevention and its Advisory Committee on Immunization Practices to implement the 
following guidelines for all participants:  

• Participants should NOT travel to any ASTHO meeting if they are ill or experiencing 

symptoms of any illness, including COVID-19, even if their symptoms are mild.  

  

• ASTHO will make face masks and hand sanitizers available on-site.  

  

• Staff will ensure meeting areas are properly prepared, set, sanitized, and cleaned.  

  

• Participants should notify ASTHO if they test positive for COVID-19 post-event.  

  

We advise anyone with a recent close (i.e. household) exposure to COVID-19 to consider not 

attending the event or to test prior to attending and after arrival.  

   

For questions or any clarifications, please contact meetings@astho.org.    


